Sent: To: Subject: Young, William@DCA <William.Young@dca.ca.gov>

Wednesday, May 07, 2014 9:50 AM Penaranda, Elmer

Heron Bay Community Comment - Support

Dear City Council,

I am the original owner of 2358 Rocky Point Court, San Leandro, CA 94579 since Summer of 2000 when our home was first built. I am in support of the gated entry to the community for an increase in privacy and security to the community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

William Young Supervising Inspector CA State Board of Pharmacy (925) 247-0887 William.Young@dca.ca.gov

